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INTRODUCTORY REMARKS 
Mr. Kendrick F. Ashton, Jr., Chair, called the Committee on the Student Experience to order at 11:14 
a.m. and welcomed new Board and committee member Ms. AnnaMaria DeSalva. 
  
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Recognizing that a quorum was present, Mr. Ashton asked for a motion to adopt the minutes of the 
November 18, 2021 and September 22, 2022 meetings. A motion was made by Mr. Stephen J. 
Huebner, seconded by Ms. Laura Keehner Rigas, and approved by voice vote. 
 
Mr. Ashton provided an overview of the agenda and spoke briefly about William & Mary’s 
commitment to mental health. He added that there is an intense focus on mental health at the state 
level as well. Lastly, Mr. Ashton announced that William & Mary will host a statewide Mental Health 
Forum on March 29.  
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MENTAL HEALTH ON CAMPUS 
Dr. Virginia M. Ambler, Vice President for Student Affairs, provided a high-level overview of William 
& Mary’s efforts over the past decade to create a comprehensive and robust approach to student 
wellbeing, particularly mental health. Dr. Ambler said that since the pandemic mental health is a 
societal concern and is consistently ranked a top concern on campuses across the Commonwealth 
and nation.  
 
Dr. Ambler introduced Dr. Kelly Crace, Associate Vice President for Health and Wellness. Dr. Crace 
gave a presentation entitled The Pursuit of Calm: The Mental Health Landscape of the Pandemic-
Endemic Era. Dr. Crace provided an overview of what William & Mary is doing to address mental 
health and how it relates to flourishing, stress, and strain among student, faculty, and staff.   
 
A conversation with Board members ensued. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business, Mr. Ashton adjourned the meeting at 12:24 p.m. 


